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PE – TERM 6 

MONDAY – EYFS, YEARS 2 AND 6 

TUESDAY – YEARS 1 AND 4 

WEDNESDAY – YEARS 4 AND 5 

THURSDAY – YEARS 2 AND 3 

FRIDAY – EYFS, YEARS 1, 3 AND 5 

SWIMMING – TERM 6 

Year 5 – Tigers and Geckos: Thursday 15th and 22nd June 

Panthers – Thursday 29th June 

GORILLAS 

THURSDAYS, 8TH, 15TH, 22ND, 29TH, JUNE, 

6TH, 13TH, 20TH JULY 

EAGLES 

WEDNESDAYS, 7TH, 14TH, 21ST, 

28TH, JUNE,  5TH, 12TH, 19TH JULY 

FOREST 
SCHOOL                      
TERM 6 

Kent Test                                                                                                                               

For children starting secondary school in September 2024                                      

If your child is currently in Year 5, and you intend to                         

apply to a Kent Grammar school, register online at:                                                    

kent.gov.uk/kenttest                                                                                   

Registration opens on 1 June 2023 and closes at midnight 

on 3 July 2023  

Shepway registration information                                                       

Harvey Grammar School - 1st June to 7th July.                                     

Folkestone School for Girls - open now until 14th July.  

Another term over and only one more left; this year has gone so quickly.  Term 5 ended on a high for 

year five who returned from their residential at Port Lympne yesterday – they were tired (and still are 

today!) but it was worth it as they had a wonderful time.  Thank you to those members of staff who 

accompanied them making the trip possible. 

There appears to be a run of athletic achievements recently, with more occurring this week.  Our year 

1 and 2 pupils attended a gymnastics Shepway Sports Trust Competition at the Folkestone Academy 

coming 2nd and third overall whilst our mixed football team won 3-1 against St. Nicholas in their               

Herald Cup semi-final, meaning this team as well as our girls team will be competing in the final.   

When we return after the break, there are going to be a lot of dates to remember as it is a particularly 

busy term, so I am going to share a couple with you now.  The first is to remember to put aside is                 

Friday 7th July for camp night – the booking for this event will open during the first week back. 

Secondly is our first PTA meeting this year.  This will not be a formal meeting but rather a chance for 

parents who have ideas about how to raise funds for the school or who wish to run or support an 

event, to get together for a chat.  This will take place on Tuesday 6th June at 7.30pm in the school 

community room. 

I hope you enjoy your break and look forward to seeing you in June 

Best wishes 

Matthew Green 



   Gold Book   

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded                  
in the Gold Book this week: 

 Isabella       Bumblebees          
 Cassius   Bumblebees  
  
 Harrison    Ladybirds 
 Isabella   Ladybirds  
  
 Arlo       Rabbits 
 Maki     Rabbits 
   
 Ottilie      Owls 
 Enzo   Owls 
 
 Jack       Penguins 
 Indie   Penguins 
     
 Cleo      Panthers 
 Luke      Panthers 
  
 Rowan   Lions 
 Junior-Jay  Lions  
        

Elliot       Bears                            
Kyson   Bears 
 
Charlotte  Seahorses  
Micah   Seahorses 
   
Keelan   Turtles 
Isla    Turtles 
 
Charlie   Geckos 
Scarlett   Geckos 
 
Teddy   Tigers 
Betsy   Tigers 
      
Hannah   Gorillas 
Harry      Gorillas 
Coraleigh  Gorillas 
Tammy   Gorillas 
  
Parker   Eagles 
Sophie   Eagles 
Ethan W   Eagles  

Monday 5th June Tuesday 6th June Wednesday 7th June Thursday 8th June Friday 9th June 

 

Staff                                      
Development Day 

Karate  3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei                 
Trevor on 07966686377) 

Poetry Club KS2                        
3.15pm-4.15pm 

Rounders Club KS2                    
3.15pm-4.15pm 

Forest School—Owls 

Rocksteady PM 

Sewing Club KS2                       
12.45pm-1.30pm 

Draughts and Chess Club 
Years 4 and 5                           
1.00pm-1.25pm 

Forest School—Rabbits 

Year 2 Swimming 

Striking and Fielding Games   
KS2  1.00pm-1.30pm 

Cooking Club                        
EYFS and KS1                     
3.15pm-4.00pm 

Invite Only Football           
Years  5 and 6                                     
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Dance Club                        
3.15pm-4.00pm                                   
(Please contact Charley on 
07772 637271)   

 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 26th May:  End of Term 5 

Monday 5th June:  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 6th June:  First day of Term 6 for children 

Tuesday 6th June:  Year 2 Trip to Wingham 

Tuesday 6th June:  4pm-7pm, Charivari Workshop 

Wednesday 7th June:  6pm, New Parents Evening, 

Main Hall 

Friday 9th June:  Class Photos 

Tuesday 20th June:  EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 21st June:  KS2 Sports Day 

Friday 23rd June:  Year 6 depart for PGL 

Monday 26th June:  Year 6 return from PGL 

Thursday 29th June:  Year 5 trip to Kent Life 

Friday 30th June:  Foundation Trip to Wingham 

Friday 7th July:  Camp Night 

Friday 14th July:  Summer Fete 

Mrs Uttley’s Memorial Garden 

Any contributions of bedding plants 

for Mrs Uttley’s memorial garden 

would be very much appreciated.  The 

colour scheme is yellow, white, purple 

and lilac but any colours would be 

very much appreciated.  

Please may we ask that 

these are brought into 

school after half term.                                                       

Thank you. 

Class Photos 

Friday 9th June 2023 

If you would like to pre-register to 
view the  photographs (when they 

are ready) please visit                        
www.photoordering.co.uk                 

         and enter code:   JRW9B3F   
 

Well done to our                      

Football team who                     

competed in the semi final of 

the Herald Cup yesterday and 

won 3-1 against St Nicholas. 

They are now through to the 

Herald Cup final. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.photoordering.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin%40sbsdigital.co.uk%7Ce9b9a64356d94c19476d08da246d078e%7C2f24ef51ec0d4e2cb2c081726a3fabca%7C0%7C0%7C637862347932208351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW


 

Year 5 Trip to 

Port Lympne 



Well done to our Year 1 and 2 gymnasts who competed in the Shepway Sports Trust                     

Competition. The first time any of them have taken part in a gymnastic competition. They 

competed in a vault plus 2 floor routines. Finishing in 2nd and 3rd place out of 11 teams.  

Miss Carter from the Penguins Class is 

getting married this weekend. We send 

our congratulations and best wishes to the 

happy couple. 

Congratulations to Henry from Panthers 

Class who has been awarded the Coaches 

Player of the Year Trophy (U7’s) from the                  

Folkestone  Rugby Club. 



Breakfast Club opens at 7.45am each morning 

at a cost of £3.00 per child per day offering a 

selection of breakfast items.  No need to book 

The course costs £35 for six lessons 

of coaching, as well as a t-shirt,                   

tennis racket and tennis balls. 

Wishing you all a very enjoyable half term break.  We look forward to 

welcoming the children back in school on Tuesday 6th June 2023 


